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Ref: GSM/JRI 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We hope that your child has enjoyed their first few weeks at Darton Academy. It has been fantastic to see 

all our students accessing their full curriculum including PE and ICT lessons.  

 

It has been exceptionally pleasing how our new Year 7 cohort have settled into Darton Academy and have 

become an integral part of our school community. They have made the move to secondary school very 

well as a group, given the difficult circumstances which we were all in during their transition. 

 

We would like to invite you to attend our Year 7 Settling In Evening on Thursday 14 October between 3.30pm 

and 6.30pm for an appointment with your child’s Form Tutor. There will be other staff available on the 

evening should you wish to discuss something more specific, and this will include senior and SEND staff, Mrs 

Simmons and Mrs Kay, but please be aware that there will be no subject specific feedback at this stage. 

 

You can make your booking for the evening using our Parents Evening online booking system at 

https://dartonacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk 

 

Log in with the following information: 

Your details (first name, surname and email address) 

Your child’s details (first name, surname and date of birth) 

 

Please be aware that the details you use to log on must match the details that you have previously 

provided to school. 

 

Appointments are now live and can be made via our online booking system and will close on Tuesday 12 

October 4.00pm. Should you wish to make any changes after this date, please do not hesitate to contact 

us. If you would like to arrange a meeting with the Year 7 Learning Manager, Mrs Simmons please email her 

directly at simmonsm1@dartonacademy.org.uk 

 

Should you have any problems booking appointments or require further assistance, please contact us via 

email info@dartonacademy.org.uk or by calling 01226 232306 and we will be happy to guide you through 

the process.  

 

We look forward to meeting with you to discuss how your child has settled in at Darton Academy. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

  M Simmons 

 

Mr G Smith    Mrs M Simmons 

Vice Principal     Year 7 Learning Manager 
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